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Dear Parent/Guardian,
RE: END OF TERM THREE 2022 CIRCULAR

We thank the Almighty God for bringing us this far. It is a special year for the Nyali School
family as Grade 6 and Std 8 will sit for the KPSEA (Kenya Primary School Education
Assessment) and KCPE respectively. Keep on praying for our CBC Pioneers and the
Champions to excel beyond our expectations. The period can be stressful and full of
anxiety for the candidates, teachers and facilitators. Let us all offer stabilizers,
understanding, encouragement and the required motivation.

The school is closing for the long holiday tomorrow 23" November, 2022. We urge
Parents and guardians to plan and occupy our children positively with academic work as
learning is a continuous process.

New Junior Secondary School School Bus:
We would like to inform you our dear parents that the school has acquired a new School

Bus-Mercedes Benz number KDK 446G. This will decongest the Mtwapa Route and offer
comfort to our children. We thank God for this blessing and pray that it will serve the
purpose.

Junior Secondary School:

The Board of Management is pleased to inform you that the construction is progressing on
well. Much care has been taken to ensure learning is not disrupted and safety guaranteed.
As we close the school for the long recess, we are confident that the classes will be ready
before next term for smooth transition to Junior Secondary.

Mombasa County Prize Giving Ceremony:

In the year 2021 our school emerged one of the three best performing primary school in
Mombasa County. Two of our pupils — Lionel Bandika and Amani Wairi were among the
top three male candidates and they were awarded.



In the same spirit we believe this year we shall achieve exemplary performance than the
previous years. Our candidates have undergone thorough preparation and they are very
ready for the exams. God will do us proud again this year.

School Fees:
We would like to sincerely thank those parents and guardians who made sure that school

fees has been cleared. Those with fee arrears, are requested to clear it by end of this month
to enable our school operations run smoothly. Parents are encourage to pay for their next
term’s fees before the commencement. This is to avoid disruptions of your child(ren)

learning next year.

The Board of Management appreciate your continued support you have accorded the
school to both teaching, non-teaching staff and the pupils. Your cordial support has
brought our esteemed institution this far.

Wishing you Merry Christmas and prosperous New Year 2023 and the very best of God’s
blessings in your daily operation as we navigate towards the end of the year.

Yours faithfully,

BENJAMIN GITONGA
CLUB CHAIRMAN



